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February 5, 2024 

 

Commissioner Chris Hart, Chairperson 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6E 

P.O. Box 93020 

Brentwood Station 

Washington, DC 20090 

 

Via Email: 6E01@ANC.DC.GOV 

   

NOI# 24-32-TESD  

  

Re:   Convert Alley on Square 451 to One-Way Southbound Traffic Operations  

 

Dear Chairperson Hart, 

 

Pursuant to the “Administrative Procedure Amendment Act of 2000” D.C. LAW 13-249 (48 

DCR 3491 April 20, 2001), the District Department of Transportation (DDOT) is required to 

give a written notice of our intent (NOI) to modify traffic and/or parking requirements. This 

letter is being forwarded to you for the purpose of notification and solicitation of comments on 

our intent to implement the following in your jurisdiction:  

 

• Conversion of alley on Square 451 to One-Way Southbound 

 

Currently, the alley allows for two-way traffic between New York Avenue and K Street NW. 

Based on safety concerns and the request from ANC 6E, DDOT has determined to convert the 

alley on Square 451 to one-way operations in the southbound directions. This alley is located 

between 600 block of K Street NW and 600 block of New York Avenue NW.  

 

All comments on this subject matter must be filed in writing by Tuesday, March 19, 2024 (thirty 

business days after the date of this notice), with the District Department of Transportation, 

Transportation Operations Administration, 250 M Street, S.E. Washington, D.C. 20003. If you 

would like to check the status of this Notice of Intent (NOI), please visit DDOT’s website at 

http://ddot.dc.gov/DC/DDOT/Services/Notice+of+Intent  If you are having any trouble accessing 

the NOI site or are unable to do so, please contact the DDOT Customer Service Clearinghouse at 

202-671-2800.  
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Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Sahar Nabaee, PE 

Traffic Safety Manager / Deputy Associate Director 

Traffic Engineering and Safety Division 

 

CC:   

 

Nyasha Smith, Secretary to the Council of the District of Columbia 

Jeanne Mattison, Constituent Services Coordinator, Councilmember Charles Allen 

Jennifer DeMayo, Constituent Services Coordinator/Scheduler for Councilmember Allen 

Kimberly Kennedy, Constituent Services Coordinator, Councilmember Charles Allen 

Jake Stolzenberg, Ward 6 Liaison, Mayor’s Office of Community Relations & Services  

Marcus Manning, Ward 6 Liaison, Mayor’s Office of Community Relations & Services 

Christian Pineiro, Interim Community Engagement Manager   

Abraham Diallo, DDOT Community Engagement Specialist  

  


